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Year ahead 
2023 - 24 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
 
Meithrin – Oakley Fairlie 
Derbyn – Arthur Ashton 
Shakespeare – Jac Walton 
Dahl – Bella Huxtable-Williams 
Kipling – Isam Al-Ardah 
Shelley – Thomas Feliciano-Johnson 
Byron – Chareen Dissanyake     
            Mudiyanselage 
            Cleo Armstrong 
Milton – Toby Lock 
            Eva-May Hopkins 
Masefield – Evan Jenkins 
                 Aleeza Adil 
Ceiriog – Zak Jones 
Thomas – Logan Evans 

 
Well done!   Da’ iawn! 

 
   

 
 
Autumn Term 2023 
22/11: PTA meeting 
6/12: Xmas Fayre 
11/12: Xmas Concert – FP – 1.30pm 
12/12: Xmas Concert – FP – 10.00am 
12/12: Xmas Concert - KS2 – 1.30pm 
13/12: Xmas Concert – KS2 – 6.00pm        
19/12: Xmas Lunch 
21/12: Last day of Autumn term 
22/12: INSET DAY 
8/1: First day of Spring term 
9/2: INSET DAY 
12/2 – 16/2: HALF TERM 
19/2 – 23/2: Welsh Week 
1/3: Eisteddfod 
7/3: World Book Day 
12/3 & 13/3: Parents Evening 
15/3: Comic Relief 
22/3: Last day of Spring Term 
8/4: INSET DAY 
9/4: First day of Summer Term 
15/4 – 18/4: Year 6 Residential 
27/5 – 31/5: HALF TERM 
10/6: Sports Day 
14/6: Reserve Sports Day 
17/6 – 28/6: Year 6 Cycling 
24/6 – 12/7: Year 4 Swimming 
5/7: Class Swap 
5/7: Reports Home 
10/7: Report Drop In 
16/7: Year 6 Leavers Party 
18/7: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
19/7: Last day of Summer Term 
22/7: INSET DAY 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 

On Monday 13th November we will be 
participating in Odd Socks Day, to support 

the Charity Anti-bullying Alliance.  
If you would like to donate you can use the 

link below:  
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/aba?

success=true 

 

On Thursday, two of our 
School Council members 
joined pupils from other 

schools in the Vale of 
Glamorgan, at Hebron Hall 

to take part in the Super 
Ambassadors Scheme. They 
learnt about the Children's 
Commissioner for Wales, 

the UNCRC and the Rights of 
Children. They are now 

planning to share what they 
learnt with the rest of 

Fairfield. They had a great 
time and made lots of new 

friends.  
They represented Fairfield 

brilliantly!  
Well done both! 

 

Llongyfarchiadau to our new 
Sgwad Cymraeg members, 

who will be leading us 
through the Welsh Charter 

Silver Award.  
More information to follow. 

 


